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内容概要

It's been over nine decades since the
establishment of the Communist Party of China, and over six decades
since it obtained power, during which the Communist Party of China
has developed from scratch and become increasingly stronger,
expanding from doze of membe to a ruling party with over 80 million
membe today. It tasted the failure of the democratic revolution,
yet it led the Chinese people to stand up; it experi- enced twists
and tur in exploring the road to socialism, yet it finally
succeeded in taking power. Looking back at the history of the
Communist Party of China in the past century, people cannot help
but ask: How does it get rid of the plights of revolution and
cotruction before feeling forward in a mist? What kind of structure
and ruling ideas does it have to lead the world's largest political
party and most populated country? What theories does it adopt to
arm itself and how will it lead the Chinese nation to achieve great
rejuvenation? As a popular theoretical reading, this book awe all
these hot questio on the history of the Communist Party of China in
an easy, targeted and convincing way. trying to tell the reade the
keys to the success of the Communist Party of China.
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YANG Fengcheng, a famous expert in the
history of the Communist Party of China, professor and tutor of
Ph.D. candidates from Renmin Univeity of China, concurrently serves
as the vice-chairman of Chinese Society on the Research of the
Figures in the History of the Chinese Communist Party, executive
member of the Chinese Society of History of Communist Party of
China and chairman of the Teaching and Research Professional
Council under the Society of History of the People's Republic of
China. He is mainly engaged in studying the history of the
Communist Party of China, the history of the People's Republic of
China, the localization of Marxism in China, etc.. He has held a
number of research projects supported by the National Social
Science Fund, Philosophy and Social Science Fund of the Ministry of
Education, Philosophy and Social Science Fund of Beijing, etc., and
has published several books and nearly 100 essays.
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